Dalton Select Board Meeting
DRAFT Minutes of April 6, 2020 Meeting

Present were Selectmen: Chair Jo Beth Dudley and Tina Peabody, Interim
Administrative Assistant. Carol Sheltry and Tamela Swan participated remotely. Also
present remotely was Jon Swan, resident.

Called to Order at 6:35 PM by Chairman Dudley.

There were problems with the remote connection to Carol Sheltry. There was also
someone else logged in but the board could not communicate with them.

Carol Shelty had stopped by the Town Office in the afternoon and signed the payroll and
AP checks. Jo Beth Dudley signed them at the meeting.

After trying to deal with some issues unsuccessfully the board decided to adjourn the
meeting and reschedule it for MONDAY, APRIL 13, 2020 at 6:30 PM.

Jo Beth Dudley made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 PM. This motion was
seconded by Tamela Swan. By aroll call vote all three selectmen approved the motion
and the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting is April 13,2020 at 6:30 PM. This meeting will be remote. The
information for the remote connection will be posted on the Town’s website by mid-
afternoon on MONDAY, April 13,2020. If anyone has question or needs assistance in
making the remote connection please email: selectmen@townofdalton.com .

Respectfully submitted,

Tina Peabody
Interim Administrative Assistant
Town of Dalton

March 23,2020 Minutes as approved by the Select Board on 4/06/2020.

Carol Sheltry, Select Board Member

Tamela Swan, Select Board Member

Jo Beth Dudley, Select Board Chairman
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